
 

 

 

 

 
26th April 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Friday 21st June 2024, Y1 are hoping to take a Trip to Kenyon Hall Farm in 
Warrington. This will support our D.T topic of Fruit and Vegetables and our Science 
topic of Plants. It will be a full day of activities for your child with them taking part on 
a walking tour of the farm, picking their own fruit and also going on a tractor ride, as 
well as many more!  
 
It will be a fun filled day, therefore we must ask that the children will arrive promptly 
at the start of school to allow for us to get onto the coaches on time and we will return 
for usual collection time of 3:15pm. Children will need sensible footwear for the farm 
such as wellies or walking boots and if the weather is hot that day please pack a few 
extra water bottles and make sure your child has a hat and you have applied their sun 
cream that morning as it is outdoors all day.  
 
We ask children to bring their packed lunch in a plastic bag as it can be disposed of 
after eating and if your child is on a school dinner a packed lunch will be provided for 
them.  
 
We would like to thank-you for your amazing contributions to all our fundraising at 
the beginning of this year. We have raised £186.93 in total. This has all been paid to 
the trip therefore the payment will now be £18.00. Which includes the coach, a 
walking and tractor tour as well as the children picking their own fruit and an ice lolly 
to end the day. This can be paid in one payment or split over 2 payments of £9.00 
 
Unfortunately, if we do not receive full payment for this trip by Friday 14th June 2024, 
the trip will not be able to go ahead. Consent and payments can be made on your 
ParentPay Account. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Gregory and Miss Norton 
 


